
 

 

Dear James, 

  

Thank you for your email and for explaining the current status on the overall situation. 

  

Having discussed this with the applicant we have now been instructed to withdraw the 

application at this current time. 

  

On that basis I formally request that this application is withdrawn and we will give the 

matter further consideration in due course. 

  

Many thanks for your dealings in this application. 

  

All the best 

  

  

  

Simon Judd 
BSc (Hons) Dip Arch, RIBA 
Architect 

judd. architecture ltd. 

1 Sandling Place Court, Sandling Lane, Maidstone, Kent ME14 3AD 

tel.: 01622 765 431 

e-mail.: simon@jas-ltd.com 
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